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Welcome to the 4th Newsletter from Austin-Healey Racing Sweden

Finally the chassis has arrived home to 
Austin-Healey Racing Sweden’s workshop. 
The chassis has been pianted in silver and 
assembly has begun.

The team has designed a new type of 
rocker pedestals. Istvan Popovics has 
manufactured them in aircraft spec 
aluminium for the team. They are much 
stronger than original items and 1/3 of the 
weight compared to the steel-pedestals 
offered by other Healey specialists.
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Over the last three weeks the car has been assembled bit by bit 
in the teams workshop.

”It is a true joy to mount all restored and up-dated parts on a 
brand new chassi” says Anders Schildt, driver and mechanic.

The car is only lacking a few 
parts, oil and water before the 
first stat-up and test-run of 
engine and transmission.

The bodywork is recieving final adjustments and 
preparations before painting. We hope to have the car 
fully assembled and ready for track-tests within a month.
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In the next issue of Austin-Healey Club Sweden 
magazine you can read an article about the up-
grade the car has recieved during the winter.

The well known Swedish car journalist Klas 
Sjöberg has made an article about the team. 

Visit www.spoca.se/healey3.htm to read the 
article and see the photos.

Media   
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The team has also recieved a new sponsor 
for team clothing www.promostar.com

Nicke Holmer at Holmer & Holmer 
Partnership AB has arranged this. 

Many thanks!

Main Sponsor

www.ahspares.co.uk

Sponsor

www.abrmotorsport.com

Thanks to!

Bengt Larsson

Istvan Popovics

Nicke Holmer


